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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Grasshoppers. 

Grasshoppers Dragonflies 

91% 89% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Yellow class. 

Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

96% 89% 93% 92% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spare uniform 

If you have any uniform that your child/children have grown out of please would you donate it to 

school? We often run out of clothes to change children into and would very much appreciate whatever 

you can donate. We are also looking to set up a second hand uniform shop in the near future, please let 

school know if you are able to help out with the organisation and/or selling of items. 

Governors 

We are looking for a Co-Opted and Parent Governor to join our team. If you think you might be 

interested and want to know more about the commitment, please phone the school office and speak to 

Mrs. Freeman. 

You can also find more information about our Governing Board on our website. 

Volunteers 

We are looking to recruit some parent volunteers to support the children’s learning in school. If you 

are interested, we can offer some initial training/support in this role. 

The staff and children would very much appreciate the time you can offer so please either dojo 

message your child’s class Teacher and state you are interested or speak to Mrs. Dodd. 

Please be aware that where possible we will place volunteers in a class that does not have your own 

child in, to ensure minimum distractions to learning. 

Harvest Festival 

We are hoping to celebrate Harvest Festival at Church this year with our school children. We are 

looking for donations of tins, packets etc. with a long shelf life. Initially we will make a harvest display 

with the donations and then we will donate them to a charity that will distribute the produce to local 

food banks. Please bring donations to school between Monday 3rd October and Monday 17th October. 

Thank you for your support. 

P.E. kit -reminder 

In order to save time and maximise learning opportunities we have made the decision to ask children 

to come in sportswear/ P.E. kit on their designated P.E. days. Please consult the class Teacher or 

website if you are unsure which days these are. 

Please ensure your child’s kit is in line with school uniform. i.e. Plain white T-shirt, blue/black shorts or 

joggers and trainers. 

School Uniform should be worn on non- P.E. days. 


